
ATTACHMENT 6

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Residences at Chapel Hill North-Application for Special Use 
Permit, including a Partial Revocation of the Chapel Hill North 
Phase I Special Use Permit, 

Meeting Date: November 30, 2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 8-0 to recommend the Council 
approve Resolution A and B. The Board also included the 
following recommendation: 

A plan should be developed to provide bus service along 
Perkins Drive to directly serve this project and anticipated 
adjacent development. 

Members Present: Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano, Carder, Sheer, Baker, 

Vote: 8-0 

Aye: Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano, Carder, Sheer, Baker 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 


